
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF COMPLETION 
 

 

 

N Ankeny Boulevard and NW/NE Georgetown Boulevard 

Intersection Improvements and Signalization 
 

Ankeny, Iowa 

 

January 20, 2020 

 

 

This is to certify that the construction improvements on the N Ankeny Boulevard 

and NW/NE Georgetown Boulevard Intersection Improvements and 

Signalization project have been completed in substantial compliance with the 

plans and specifications for the project.  The final contract amount is $538,520.08.  

I hereby recommend acceptance of the project. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Scott E. Port, P.E. 

Project Manager 

JEO Consulting Group, Inc. 

Iowa License Number 20264 

 

 


